

SAFEGUARDING PARTNERSHIP DETAILS

Suffolk Safeguarding Partnership 
The Suffolk Safeguarding Partnership (SSP) strives to provide a swift and comprehensive response to any questions you may have.
If the matter is urgent because a child or adult is in immediate danger, phone 999.
If your enquiry is regarding specific concerns about a Child or an Adult, please contact Customer First directly. The SSP do not accept referrals, and are unable to help with these types of queries. Contact details can be found on our website here: Concerned? See it? Recognise it? Report it?  
To contact the partnership please email: enquiries@suffolksp.org.uk
Where are we?
The Suffolk Safeguarding Partnership is based from Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, Suffolk IP1 2BX.
WEBSITE
https://www.suffolksp.org.uk/concerned/#gsc.tab=0 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Safeguarding Partnership Board
The Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Safeguarding Partnership Board (Cambridgeshire County Council, Peterborough City Council, Cambridgeshire Constabulary and the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Integrated Care Board), are responsible for ensuring that children, young people and adults at risk of harm, neglect and exploitation across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough receive the help and protection that they need.
Safeguarding is ‘everybody’s business’ whether you are an organisation, frontline practitioner, or an individual member of our communities.
https://safeguardingcambspeterborough.org.uk/ 

Essex Safeguarding Children Board
Essex Safeguarding Children Board, Room CG04
County Hall
Chelmsford
CM1 1QH
General enquiries: 0333 013 8936 escb@essex.gov.uk
Training enquiries: 0333 013 8937 escbtraining@essex.gov.uk
https://www.escb.co.uk/ 
Concerned about a child or young person? Call 0345 603 7627
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